
From: Kevin < >  
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 4:23 PM 
To: Tyra Henderson <Tyra.Henderson@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: Re: Mudfest TUP 
 
TUP Extreme Mudfest.  
 
Just a follow-up on my previous written submission. On April 3, 2024 there was another sour gas 
leak at the wellsite on Riverside Road. This event is the second such incident at this site. The EPZ 
for that wellsite is potentially a risk factor which could be avoided. 
 
Kevin McCleary 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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